
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes Monday May 4, 2009 

 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Mary Lou Volpe and Al Jones 

Absent Tom Kane and Mike Curtin 

 

Minutes for April 6 and 16, 2009 not available for review 

 

The following property requests were approved by the recreation committee 

Joshua Hyde Library 6/24/09 Town Common Bandstand/ 1-4pm 

Sturbridge Worship Center/ Town Common/ 5/7/09 11:30 am-1pm 

Hitchcock Academy Tag Sale/ Town Common 9/19/09 9:00-2:00pm 

 

2009 Concert Series 

All concerts have been finalized. We could possibly add to the series in August and Sept 

if SATA $ stays the same as last years allotment of $1,000.00 

 

Recreation Area 

Sara Goodwin has requested to reserve the tennis courts at the Recreation area for private 

tennis lessons on Tuesday and Thursday evenings for the month of June.  The committee 

has voted 3/0 to decline the request. 

 

Al will contact the members to construct the sign and will let Lynne Know when to order 

the needed supplies. 

 

Streeter Beach on route 20 will not be opening this summer Lynne forwarded the 

information to Greg so he will be aware of the situation The committee has noted that 

parking could be an issue  

 

Lynne looked into a grant from the NFL Grassroots program. We would not be 

considered for the criteria are for a low income community. 

 

Lynne has placed a request for the senior municipal program for help with weeding and 

trash at the town common and recreation area 

 

 

Next meeting Monday, 18, 2009 at 5:30pm at the recreation area 

 

Meeting Ajourned at 7:15pm 

 

Respectfully Submittted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 



 

 


